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Tuesday 9th April 2024 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
On Tuesday 18th June, Year 5 will be visiting the National Space Centre, in Leicester. This is linked to our Science 
topic, ‘Earth and Space’.  
This is a fantastic opportunity for the children to learn more about the planets in our galaxy. The children will be 
taking part in the following activities: discovering what it is like in space; exploring the UK’s largest domed 
planetarium, crammed full of space suits, rockets, satellites and meteorites; visiting the rocket centre and coming 
face to face with astronauts. The children will have a fantastic day that promises to be one to remember!  
 
The cost of the trip is £23, which needs to be paid by Thursday 23rd May on school Gateway.  
 
Details of the trip are below: 
 
The date of our trip is Tuesday 18th June, 2024. 

 We will leave school promptly at 8:45am, so please ensure all children arrive before 8:30am. 
 We are due to depart the venue at 2:00pm, with a view to arriving back at school in time for 

dismissal at 3:30pm. If our journey home is delayed due to traffic, we will keep you updated via 
School Gateway. 

 We are travelling by coach, if your child suffers with motion sickness, please can you let us know in 
advance - we will ensure we have sick bags, sit them towards the front of the coach and make any 
stops enroute if required, to make the journey as comfortable as possible. 

 Every child will need a packed lunch.  Please bring from home or order a sandwich option on the 
School Food United app before Friday 14th June.   

 Full school uniform should be worn by all pupils, including sensible school shoes.  
 Payment must be made by Thursday 23rd May 
 Children do not need any spending money. 

We hope this information is helpful, if you have any concerns or queries, please feel free to contact your child’s class 
teacher.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 

Mr Pell and Miss Henrick 

 


